
   

 

 
   

  

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick and Housebound: If you know of anyone who is unable to get to Mass and would like Communion at home, 
contact Fr David or Angela Fairbrother 544146 for St Albans or Anne & Peter Rochford, 674234 for St Hugh’s. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
 

Those Who Have Died   
Please remember Michael Tacey in your prayers. Michael’s 
funeral is at St Hugh’s at 11am on Thursday 2nd August.  
Please keep his family in your prayers at this difficult time. 
 

For Those Being Baptised  
Congratulations to Joehn James Roppa and Felix Henry 
Radcliffe who will be baptized at St Alban’s Church this 
weekend. Joehn on Saturday 28th July and Felix on 
Sunday 29th July. Our prayers and best wishes go to both 
families.   
 

WHAT IS HAPPENING IN AUGUST 2018? 
 

Joseph in a Week 
If you wish to be part of this production, please complete 
the form, at the back of church, with your name and 
whether you want a chorus/background role, or whether 
you don’t mind a solo (and do you have a particular part in 
mind) Or whether you want to be part of the stage crew 
(making things / painting / backstage etc).  

Rehearsals 
Tues 28th till Fri 31st August 3.30pm till 7pm (bring packed 
tea/snacks) Saturday 1st September 10am till 4pm 

Show Date 
Sunday 2nd September at 2pm in St Alban’s Church 
 

Spiritual Healing 
We warmly invite you to join us for our regular evening of 
spiritual healing in St. Joseph's Parish Centre, Burton 
Road on Wednesday 1st August at 7.30pm. We pray for 
each other in a relaxed atmosphere and there is an 
opportunity for everyone to receive individual healing if 
they wish to. It is a chance to have some quiet prayer 
time. We finish at about 8.30pm with refreshments. 
 

Derby Cathedral Bookshop (opposite the Cathedral)  
The bookshop is having a Catholic books, resources and 
gifts day in the Bookshop Lounge on Saturday 4th 
August 9am to 5pm. This will include materials for both 
adults and children. 10% discount on all full price 
products. Tea, coffee and light refreshments available. All 
welcome 
 

WHAT IS HAPPENING IN SEPTEMBER 2018? 
 

Derby Deanery Baptism Programme 
Thinking of having your child baptized in the near future at 
St Alban’s or St Hugh’s? You will be asked to attend an 
evening of Preparation on the Derby Deanery Baptism 
Programme. Please ask Fr David for a form so that you 
can be invited to one of the evenings. The next evening of 
preparation will take place at St Alban’s on Tuesday 25th 
September at 7.30pm. More information is available on 
the Church notice boards. 
 

Chair Based Exercise 
Join a local activity session to improve your strength and 
coordination. Perfect for improving balance for the frail 
and elderly. Wednesday mornings from 10 to 11am at 
St Hugh’s Church Hall, Borrowash. £4 per session. For 
more information and to book a place contact Teri on 
07531 995822.  
 

For Those Going on Holiday or Relaxing in Derby 
Have a wonderful relaxing, safe and enjoyable break.  
 
 
 

OTHER NEWS 
 

Research Request 
If I may very briefly introduce myself; I am a member of 
the local community and a (very) mature, part-time PhD 
student undertaking an ethics and law degree at De 
Montfort University, Leicester, looking at the potential 
options at the very end-of-life for those terminally ill 
patients for whom (and I appreciate it will be a very small 
number of individuals) that pain and anxiety cannot be 
eased through traditional palliative care techniques.  
My research aims to build upon the viewpoints of legal 
professionals in this area, palliative care specialists and 
also, critically, those in our society who have in the past, 
(which I must stress; previously not currently) cared for 
and lost loved ones, friends and family. It is in regard 
specifically to this final group that I would be very grateful 
if you would consider noting and raising the profile of my 
research with members of the Parish and St. Hugh's.  
 

I can be contacted by anyone interested in taking part via 
this email address tom.smith@dmu.ac.uk or of assistance 
in looking to answer any questions that people may have, 
ahead of taking part. 
Naturally, I am available at your own convenience should 
you wish to ask anything of my research, however for the 
avoidance of doubt, this research is not being funded by 
any external party, group or company; my research fees 
are being paid for by De Montfort University; University 
ethical approval has been secured for this research.  
Thank you in advance if you are able to consider my 
request to assist in the communication of the opportunity 
for local residents to participate in my research. Tom 
Smith 
 

Plan to settle a refugee family from Syria in Derby 
Following the presentation by Caritas Salford on 2nd July, 
the plan to join the Community Sponsorship programme 
has attracted enough support across deanery parishes to 
become a live project. 
In addition to the initial support from Holy Family and St 
Mary's, we now have contacts in English Martyrs, St 
Albans, Holy Spirit and Ralph Sherwin. If you belong to 
one of these parishes and would like to know who your 
contact is, or if your parish is not yet involved and you 
would like to know more about the project, please contact 
Lis Martin either by phone (01332 552627) or by email 
(address below).  
The group has begun to address the major initial issues: 
charitable status; links to other groups; Local Authority 
support; fundraising; In addition we are beginning to 
explore options for housing and school places, but this is 
in the early stages. 
If you would like to be involved in any of these areas, or 
have expertise or contacts you could bring, please contact 
Lis Martin: email lisjmartin@aol.com 
You can find out more about the programme in general 
from the RESET website: www.resetuk.org. 
 
 

And Finally 
Church Bulletin Bloopers To hopefully Make You Smile! 

“The choir invites any member of the congregation who 
enjoys sinning to join the choir.” 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 

 

mailto:tom.smith@dmu.ac.uk
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Services, Mass Times & Intentions for the Coming Week (17th Week in Ordinary Time) 
 

Saturday   

   
28th       6.30pm Mass Oakwood Mary & John McEvoy RIP  

Sunday  29th       9.00am Mass St Hugh’s William (Bill) Connor & Johanna (Josie) Connor RIP 

  10.30am Mass St Alban’s Elena Chiavazzo RIP 

Monday  
Feria 

30th       7.00pm Mass St Alban’s Ken Dodd RIP 

Tuesday  
St Ignatius 

31st        No Mass   

Wednesday  
St Alphonsus Mary de 
Liguori 

1st  9.30am 

Mass 

St Hugh’s Polish Scouts & Guides RIP 
(Anniversary of Lives Lost at Warsaw Uprising) 

7.00pm Oakwood Mgr Cummins 

Thursday  
Feria 

2nd       11.00am Service St Hugh’s Funeral Service for Michael Tacey RIP 

7.00pm Mass St Alban’s Christine Williams Intention 

Friday     
Feria 

3rd        9.30am Mass St Hugh’s Lucia Tolali RIP 

Saturday  
 

4th       6.30pm Mass Oakwood The People of the Parish 

Sunday  
 

5th       9.00am Mass St Hugh’s Geraldine O'Shea RIP 

 
 

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s Stanley Rowley RIP 
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PARISH NEWSLETTER 28th/29th July 2018 

St Alban’s Church – Chaddesden 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, Derby, DE21 6ET                               www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood 
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, Derby, DE21 2DF                        www.thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash   
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                                  
www.sthughborrowash.org.uk 

 

Contact 
Post:   St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane,    
           Derby, DE21 6ET 

Tel:    01332 672 914 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson (Mon & Thurs) 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
 

Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 

Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain  
Email: david_cain@me.com 
 

Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
 

Safeguarding Contacts 
St Alban’s: Sue Brown 673 066 
Oakwood: Mary Wood 820 319 
St Hugh’s: Margaret 674 216 
 

 
 
 

   

   

   

 

Hospital 
If someone is in 
Hospital who would 
like a visit, please let          
Fr David know or: 
 

Royal Derby Hospital: 
Urgent 01332340131 
 

London Road Hospital: 

Fr Mark 01332574474 
 

Nuffield Hospital: 

Fr John 01332343777 
 

Kingsway Hospital: 
Fr Ka Fai 01332514107 
 

 
 SANCTUARY LAMPS: 

The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns for  
Felix Henry Radcliffe and for the health & 
well-being of the Rahilly & Farmer Families at 
St Hugh’s. Please keep them in your prayers. 
 
 

Welcomers for weekend 5th August 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Fran Wickes Hannah 

St Alban’s 10.30 am Walt Stone Win Stone 
Readers for weekend 5th August 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Andrew Goodwin Cheryl Bulman 

St Hugh’s 9.00 am Domini Gregory  

St Alban’s 10.30 am Chelsea Etienne Chris Miles 

Counters St Alban’s C Mendonca D Kiddie 

Cleaners  St Hugh’s Mrs McGuinn Shey 

Flowers St Hugh’s  Lucia Capogna  
 
 
 
 

 

St Alban’s & Oakwood - St Paul Sunday Missal Reference:  
Oakwood: Reading & prayers: p334, Preface p 23,  
Eucharistic Prayer II p 33.  

St Hugh’s Parish Mass Book - Part 2: 

Readings p 56, Preface p 8, Eucharistic Prayer II p 13 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
 
St Hugh’s: By appointment 
St Alban’s: By appointment 
 
 
Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament:  
Thursdays 6:15 - 6:40pm at St 
Alban’s Church 
 

http://www.stalbansderby.org.uk/
http://www.thechurchonoakwood.org/
mailto:deacon.jcv@gmail.com

